## TOP SECRET

## THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

January 12, 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR

THE ATTORNEY GENERAL

In response to your memorandum of January 6, 1976, it is my desire that operations described as

delegation of authority set forth in my memorandum of December 19, 1974, to the Attorney General. In the event you decide to withhold or terminate an authorization for such an operation or a disagreement arises as to the required procedures, I direct that you forward the matter to me for my consideration.

I also direct you to consult with the Secretary of Defense to determine whether the

under a revised form of my December 19, 1974, memorandum, as you have suggested.

Herald P. Fol.

With PORTE TO EMPYED E.O. 1201 TO (2)(d)

HR 94-154 #21 NSC UV. 5/15/98 By KBH NARA, Date 7/22/98